

## Town of Pleasant Springs <clerktreasurer@tn.pleasantsprings.wi.gov>

## Whitewater Park Meeting w/ Attorney Buck Sweeney

1 message

**Buck Sweeney** <csweeney@axley.com>
Reply-To: Buck Sweeney <csweeney@axley.com>
To: Pili Hougan <clerktreasurer@pleasantsprings.org>

Wed, Dec 11, 2024 at 4:02 PM

## **AXLEY**ATTORNEYS

## Whitewater Park Meeting w/ Attorney Buck Sweeney

Please join Attorney Buck Sweeney for an update on the Whitewater Park project on Wednesday, December 18<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 p.m. ~ Chorus Public House ~ 154 W. Main Street, Stoughton.

Attorney Sweeney is asking Stoughton Residents for alternative ideas on what you'd like to see come to Stoughton to replace the Whitewater Park that would bring revenue and growth to our community.

Please feel free to invite your family and friends to the meeting.

Thank you.

Liz Eugster on behalf of Attorney Charles "Buck" Sweeney

Copyright © 2024 Axley Attorneys, All rights reserved. 2 East Mifflin St. Suite 200 • Madison, WI 53703

Axley | Contact | Unsubscribe | Email Preferences